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● The Assessment Committee’s first regular meeting of 2021-2022 was September 17, 

2021. 

○ The Assessment Committee voted to approve the 2021-22 committee charge 

and 2021-22 committee goals 

○ Assessment members were trained on evaluating outcomes in eLumen as part of 

the Curriculum process and members received their first outcome evaluation 

assignments. 

○ We reviewed an infographic of ILO 4 assessment data from the committee’s 

survey of ILO 4 during Spring 2021. 

● Anyone needing to pull data for the Assessment portion of Program Review should 

contact Kim Nickell for access to the Sharepoint of assessment reports by discipline. 

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%209-17-2021%20ILO-4-survey-re_53979401.pdf

